
 

JAMES COOK HIGH SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
Issue: Return to School – Term 3    22 July 2022 

Tēnā koutou katoa, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Kia orana, Nisa bula vinaka, Taloha ni, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Ni 

hao, Ni sa bula, Assalamu’alaikum warahmatullahi wabarakatuh, Namaste, and Warm Greetings to All 
 

NAU MAI, HOKI MAI! GET ON BOARD! 

As we near the end of the Term 2  school 

holidays, my hope is that all students and 

staff have enjoyed the school break with 

friends and family, in what has been pretty 

good weather overall! 

This is a short ‘Return to School – Term 3’ 
newsletter from me. 

Monday 25th July only 

Students please go straight to tutor time at 8:40am. 

Period 1 starts at 9am and bell times for the rest of the day 

will be as normal. 

 

With students settled in from the previous two terms, we ask 

whānau to continue encouraging students to come to school 
and stay the course.  

 

Our expectations for all our students are: 

 

 Wear the correct school uniform. 

 Arrive to school on time (Wednesday is the only day we 

start at 9:40am) 

 Wear a mask while indoors in most cases 

 Wash and sanitise hands throughout the day (hand 

sanitisers available in class. Sanitising stations are 

throughout the school) 

 If unwell, stay home 

 Be ready to learn! 

 

As normal, lunch packs are provided FREE during Interval and 

Lunch times for all our students. This includes vegan and 

vegetarian options. Students to bring a water bottle to fill up at 

any of our water fountains. 

 

We look forward to seeing all students back on Monday 25th 

July at 8:40am. 

 

As always, if you have a questions or queries, please call and ask. 

 

Ngā mihi nui, 

 

 

 

 

Grant 

Tumuaki•Principal 

Board members play an 

important role in shaping 

the education experience 

and achievements of 

students. 

 

Nominations are open for 

the election of five parent 

representatives and one 

staff representative to join the James Cook High School 

Board.  

 

You can nominate yourself or someone else to be on the 

School Board. Visit our school website for more information 

and get nominating today! 

 

Nominations close Wednesday 3rd August. 

 

SCHOOL APP 
It’s great to see whānau are still 
downloading the School App over 

the school holidays. Please 

continue to do this. Many of our 

whānau are finding it much easier 

to report absences and reading the 

Daily Notices to get an idea of what 

is happening around the school 

each day. 

 

Information on how to download the app is on the back of this 

newsletter. Give it a go whānau and download the School App 
today! 

LOOKING AHEAD 

Below are a few key dates in Term 3. More information 

will be provided over the coming week(s). 

 

Start of Term 3 

Monday 25th July 

 

Prizegiving 2021 for Years 11 & 12 

Thursday 28th July 

This will finally go ahead, after being postponed from 2021. 

More information to come! 

 

Board Elections 

See above for information.  

Nominations close Wednesday 3rd August 

 

Staff/Teacher ACCORD Day (Teacher Only Day) 

Friday 26 August – School CLOSED 

 

End of Term 3 

Friday 30th September 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 


